
Lake Murray Tennis Club

Board Meeting 12/17, 2023


Present:  Holly Fields, Kathy Culver, Chet  Snyder, Frank Riolo, Lynne Carry


Management:  Kathy & Dan Emmerson


Minutes were approved.


Kathy Culver reported we moved money from our CD to cover costs.  Pros will 
review their fees.  Our CD  is due on 12/24/23.


Kathy Emmerson reported that some names still needed to be added to the master 
list.


Lynne Carry reported there are currently 3 ladies’ leagues and a 3.5 and 4.0 men’s 
leagues starting in January.


Holly Fields said the Halloween Social was very fun and was enjoyed by the 
members.


Chet Snyder said the turnoff valve needs to be fixed. A plumber will be called 
after the bushes are trimmed.


Management has had the cost of wages rise to $16.85 per hour for office workers.  
They are also looking into the new member phone line system.


Meeting adjourned at 1:50 PM.


